From: Bill Crum

To: Sam Owen
Subject: Removal of Eklutna Lake Dam
Date: Saturday, January 27, 2024 8:08:41 AM

Since my use of Eklutna Lake is for kayaking and overnighting in the available wilderness cabins, I hope the dam is
maintained in such a way as to NOT diminish the size of the existing reservoir.

Bill Crum
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